






STRIVE FOR A SAFER DRIVE IN ACTION! 


Michigan high schools have been notified of their participation in 
the 2020-2021 S4SD program and have begun educating the 
community on traffic safety. Students are educating peers and the 
community on winter driving, speeding, distracted driving, seat 
belts, and impaired driving. 


Strive for a Safer Drive is committed to educating students and the 
community on traffic safety. To evaluate what students have learned 
throughout the program, the participation of schools in traffic safety surveys 
is highly encouraged. To this date, 816 students have taken the pre-test.  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S4SD RECORDED 
WEBINAR

The S4SD webinar 
has been recorded 
and is posted on the 
website.


CAMPAIGN FUNDS

Contact  the S4SD 
team if you haven't 
obtained your 
schools grant or 
there is an issue 
with the check.


SOCIAL MEDIA 

Please, post 
pictures and videos 
of your campaign on 
social media using 
#S4SD
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CURRENT S4SD PRE-TEST STATISTICS 


MEASURING STUDENT SUCCESS


Students are asked to take at least 
one of the following pre-test surveys 
through SurveyMonkey; speeding, 
distracted driving, seat belt, winter 
driving, or impaired driving. The 
surveys contain information that is 
critical for students to learn and 
know. Each survey contains 6-7 
questions that are multiple-choice, 
true and false, or strongly disagree 
to strongly agree. 


SurveyMonkey allows advisors to 
share pre-test links with all faculty 
and staff to ensure high student 
retention. Each survey contains 
information of how many students 
took the test on which day, their 
‘score’, and displays each answer per 
student. At the wish of the user, the 
data can be exported into a graph 
that displays your choice of 
information. Below, current data is 
exported into 5 graphs for each 
traffic safety topic. 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The S4SD team asks for students to take the pre-test before the majority of campaign 
activities begin. The pre and post-tests will allow the S4SD team to evaluate the 
effectiveness of the program. The current participation is phenomenal and we hope for 
more students to evaluate their current knowledge. Officially, campaign funds have been 
received by advisors and campaigning can officially begin! Due to the delay in funds, 
Strive for a Safer Drive is going to extend the end date to April 30th with a final 
presentation due date of May 5, 2021.
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